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Aboriginal Family Safety Strategy 

Engagement summary
Timeline

June to October 2021

State-wide Aboriginal 
community engagement via 
16 metropolitan and regional 
Aboriginal community 
engagement workshops

October to December 2021

Engagement with 
Aboriginal Community 
Controlled Organisations, 
Aboriginal stakeholders, 
Government, peak bodies 
and sector organisations

March to April 2022

Public consultation and 
targeted engagement 
on the draft consultation 
strategy

May 2022 onwards

Strategy finalised 
and endorsed

Reach
216 participants in metropolitan  
and regional Aboriginal community  
engagement workshops

Over 150 key stakeholders engaged

Over 130 responses received to an online  
survey for Aboriginal staff from the  
Department of Communities

Aboriginal community engagement held  
across Goldfields, Pilbara, Midwest-Gascoyne, 
Wheatbelt, Kimberley, Southwest and Perth 
metropolitan regions

Briefings with Aboriginal Advisory Council of WA, 
Aboriginal Health Council of WA and Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander Social Justice Commissioner

99 online survey responses to the consultation 
draft Strategy

Targeted webinars, meetings, phone calls and 
emails with over 200 community members and 
stakeholders to share and seek feedback on the 
consultation draft Strategy

Our engagement builds on what we heard during previous consultation processes prior to 2021, including the  
Aboriginal Family Safety Summit, development of Path to Safety and the Aboriginal Cultural Capability Reform Program.


